
 

(609)752-2902 
www.Pawsbythebeach.com
Info@pawsbythebeach.com

Dear Pet Parent,            
 
 Thank you for choosing Paws By 
The Beach LLC to provide care 
for your Fur Babies. We will 
assure you that you have made 
the best choice in Pet Care 
Providers. 
 
Please read, complete & sign all 
of the attached pages, so we can 
go over them together during our 
initial meeting.
 
Filling out Medical Waiver Page is 
only necessary if we are going to 
administer medication.
Please print & sign and make 
copies for yourself to keep. 
 
Please feel free to call if you have 
any questions.
 
 



 Have These Items Ready 
for the Initial Meeting

1. Your signed documents
2. 1 Key. We will provide a key 
chain and a code (no address will 
be put on your key)
3. Emergency contact information 
for yourself, and 2 other contacts 
 
4. Veterinary contact & medical
5. Trip information, including 
Hotel & Flight number
 

 
Sincerely,
 
Jessica Pinto
owner


